Meeting Notes 08/23/2016
Juniata College

Wellness Committee

August 23, 2016; 11:00 am

VLSC Seminar Room
Committee Members Present:

Cady Kyle
Andrea Smith

Betty McKim
Stephanie Turner

Kerry Harper
Penny Hooper Conway
Bethany Sheffield

The meeting was called to order and the committee was presented with the following agenda:

1. Discuss Old Business 

a. Summer Fitness Challenge – CAMPus FIT Amped Prizes.  Participants will be reminded in the announcements, to turn their participation brochures in.   A Camp celebration is being planned to award prizes to those who took part.
b. Health Fair/Biometric Screenings:   Andrea reported that 13 vendors had signed up so far for the Health Fair, which is scheduled for October 10th.   Biometric Screenings will be offered to employees.  They will be held on October 11th and October 12th.   
c. Lunch and Learns – September’s lunch and learn will be held September 14th.   Linda Krupa, a dietician at JC Blair will speak about the benefits of fruits and veggies.   There will be no lunch and learn in October due to the many other wellness events going on.   Andrea has contact the Alzheimer’s Association to try to get a speaker lined up to talk about Alzheimer Awareness.

d. Thank you notes – The committee talked about the possibility of allowing staff, faculty and students complete Thank you notes in November to be sent to the campus community.   The committee was asked to think about ways to implement this so that it can be done in November before students leave for Thanksgiving Break.

e. Blood Pressure Screenings – Cady has reached out to JC Blair to have the screenings start in September.
New Business
1.  Library Resources on Nutrition- Deb Glazier asked the committee if it would be okay for her to put an announcement in letting the campus community know that the Library has resources available on vitamins and nutrition.   The committee agreed that this would be good for the campus community to know.
2. Other Business:
a. It was suggested that we get in touch with Doug Smith to see if he would be willing to give members of the campus community a tour of the gym facilities.   This was suggested in an effort to make folks aware of what equipment was available.   January was suggested as a possible month for doing this.
The next Wellness committee meeting will be held September 27th.
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